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Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Mrs. G. Milovanov, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
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Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

In Remembrance         

In November, we will be honouring the many 

brave people who stood up for their beliefs and 

sacrificed their lives in service to our country. 

Our upcoming Remembrance Day Assembly will 

be held on Monday, November 13 at 9:35 a.m. in 

the gym.  

Parents are welcome to join the solemn  

ceremony paying tribute to all those that have 

devoted their lives for our freedom.  

We encourage all families to take part in  

Remembrance Day ceremonies in the community 

on Saturday, November 11 (such as at the  

Remembrance Day service at the cenotaph in 

Veterans’ Place at Gore Park or the Hamilton 

Military Museum). 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 



Academic Focus: 

 

Chedoke’s academic focus for school planning continues  

to be Early Reading Skills in Kindergarten and Grade 1 and  

Improving our Math Skills for Grade 2 through 8.   We will be 

including some parent resources in these areas in many  

weekly/monthly updates. This week is regarding looking for  

opportunities to “talk math” in everyday situations. 

 

Everyday Mathematics: Daily Decisions 

 
We all use mathematics daily in what we do.  

Involve your child in using numbers to solve problems and make those everyday decisions 

with you. For example: 

“Do we have enough plates and utensils for all the guests coming for the birthday  

party?” 

“We are doubling this recipe. How much of all the ingredients will we need?” 

“We are fertilizing the lawn. The fertilizer bag covers three square meters. How many 

will we need?” 

“This store is selling the game you want for 20% off of $27.00. That store is selling 

the same game for $19.99. Where should we shop?” 

Volunteering at Chedoke 

Whether it is helping out in a classroom, on an excursion or in our school library,  

volunteers are important to us at Chedoke.  

If you are interested in volunteering in any capacity, please request a volunteer package 

from our office. As per HWDSB policy, a volunteer package must be completed annually 

and a Vulnerable Sector Screening every three years. This screening can be obtained ei-

ther by visiting the King William HPS location or applying online.   

http:// www.policesolutions.ca/checks/ services/Hamilton/ 

Please stop in at the office if you have any questions.  



 

 
School Cash Online 

 

Thanks to all our families who have signed up 

and use School Cash to help us with  

collecting funds. Please remember that we must 

all follow the “due date” on the excursion forms. 

Trips are automatically removed from School 

Cash at midnight on the due date. As of the due 

date, staff tally the numbers and then confirm 

busing.  

 

Thank you to Neighbour to Neighbour for their partnership with Chedoke School. 

Together, we are making a difference for our students.  


